January 26, 2022

UU Church of Annapolis 333 Dubois Rd Annapolis, MD 21401-2123

Dear UU Church of Annapolis,

Thank you for your November 9, 2021 gift of \$1,387.55 to support the Black Lives of Unitarian Universalism (BLUU) through the Unitarian Universalist Association's Umbrella Giving Program. On behalf of the Board, the staff, and the members of the Unitarian Universalist Association of Congregations, I thank you for your faith in our future.

If you have any questions or comments about your gift, please contact Tom Klein, Gift Processing Manager, via email at tklein@uua.org, or reach our gift processing team by phone at 617-948-4392.

Again thank you for your dedication and commitment to Unitarian Universalism.

In faith,

Rev. Lauren A. Smith

Director of Stewardship and Development

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. The Unitarian Universalist Association is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization (Tax ID 04-2103733). All or part of this gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution; please consult your tax advisor. Gifts made via a donor advised fund or an IRA charitable rollover (qualified charitable distribution) are not eligible for charitable deductions, per IRS regulations.



## **2021 Philanthropic Summary**

January 30, 2021





3741 Commerce Drive, #309 Baltimore, MD 21227 410-366-1250

Rev. Fredric Muir Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis 333 Dubois Road Annapolis, MD 21401-2123

Dear Rev. Muir,

I am writing to you to provide a statement of your charitable giving in 2021 and to extend the deep thanks of everyone associated with Habitat. We are most grateful for your charitable support during the 2021 tax-year in the amount of \$6,528.

We are especially pleased by our philanthropic partnership with Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis, which makes it possible to carry out our important mission of offering hardworking, low-income families with life-changing opportunities to become homeowners. Your support has provided critical resources as we meet a time of challenge and work to move our mission forward in a time of growing need. With your help we have been able to adapt.

We continue to recruit and educate first-time homebuyers — with outstanding participation in virtual training programs. We now have a record number of well-qualified homebuyers admitted to our rigorous program, and we have a robust agenda of new construction and vacant property rehabilitation underway. As we enter our 40th Anniversary year, we are poised for a period of exceptional service. Thank you for your role in making this possible.

Your help made it possible to continue construction as we started and stopped volunteer participation depending on safety. Our model workforce training program launched another class in September, is providing life-changing training in carpentry, landscaping, and property management. The Restore network, the stores that help build homes, proved to be invaluable to donors and customers needing affordable home necessities.

Support from exceptional donors like you is essential for our work. Thanks to you, more children in our community will be healthier and will thrive in school because they will have a safe, stable, and permanent place to call home. On behalf of our staff, board, and partner families, thank you for helping us build better homes and brighter futures and for empowering families with the pride, independence, and stability that comes with owning a home.

Sincerely,

Gregg R. Mitchell

Chief Advancement Officer

Dag butilell

P.S. If our records differ from yours or if have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at greggmitchell@habitatcheseapeake.org or call me on cell phone at 410-493-5507. Please leave a voice mail message.

Habitat for Humanity of the Chesapeake is a 501 (c) (3) organization, ID #52-1226188, and all contributions are tax-deductible as allowed by law. In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter serves as your receipt and provides verification that no goods or services were received in exchange for your gift. A copy of our most recent financial statements are available upon request at the office above or via the Office of the Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, MD 21401, 410-974-5534, for documents and information submitted under the Charitable Solicitations Act. Again, many thanks for your support.